
March 3, 2021 
To: netlist; student 
 
 
 
Dear Campus Community,  
  
Many of you are aware that Governor Hutchinson extended the COVID-19 public health emergency until 
March 31, 2021. It was also announced that the statewide mask mandate will be extended until March 
31, 2021 and will end if certain criteria are met.  
  
At this time, we are continuing to assess the situation and listen to the health experts and leaders in the 
state and on our campuses. We have not made any changes to our COVID-19 health and safety 
measures. All visitors, students, faculty, and staff on all three UAM campuses must wear a mask which 
covers the nose and mouth whenever social distancing of 6’ may not be achieved. 
  
We all have a shared responsibility to maintain our good health and decrease the continued impacts of 
COVID-19. Thank you for your continued cooperation and understanding as we prioritize the health and 
safety of our campus community. 
  
#MaskUp 
Stay 6 feet from others. 
Wash your hands often. 
If you're sick, get tested then stay home. 
  
Sincerely,  
Crystal Halley, J.D. 
Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
University of Arkansas at Monticello 
📞 (870) 460-1033 
  
Michael J. Davila 
Associate Vice Chancellor for Student Engagement & Dean of Students 
Title IX Coordinator 
University of Arkansas at Monticello 
📍 Student Success Center – Suite 204 
📞 (870) 460-1110 
📧 davila@uamont.edu   
📆 To make an appointment: bit.ly/deandavila 

 
 


